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January 1st, 2022

Mr. Max Ryan
CBS Peoria
1000 State St.
Nowhere, IL 00000

Dear Mr. Ryan:

While the KBSTRONG Foundation has made tremendous progress in increasing awareness for glioblastoma which is unfortunately the most complex and treatment resistant brain cancers, we still want to bring even more awareness to central Illinois communities. To help bring awareness we ask that you join us on Saturday, May 1st-the first day of the national brain cancer awareness month- to help spread the message that we are “fighting the fight” against glioblastoma. 

To help spread awareness, the KBSTONG Foundation is hosting a ‘Lunch and Learn’ and is asking if you would be willing to do a story about the upcoming lunch and learn event. Your story would go a long way in getting word of the event out to the community and getting people of the community to show up. 

The KBSTONG Foundation created this event with the intention of spreading awareness of glioblastoma with guest speakers who are willing to share their story about glioblastoma and raise money in the process. We urge you to help us in our mission to spread awareness.
For more information on the KBSTRONG Foundation please visit https://kbstrong-fightingthefight.com

Sincerely,
Tyler Bass
KBSTRONG Board Member

